
 

 

  + 

Year One 

Learning Letter 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

20th October 2023 

 

 

 

Learning Journey 
First of all, thank you to everyone who came 

to parents evening. It was lovely to meet you 

all properly. The children have had such a 

fantastic first term in Year 1 and settled 

incredibly well.  

It’s been another busy week. In PSHE we 

talked about our different body parts and 

drew around each other using chalk and 

labelled our different body parts. We also 

discussed our private parts and why they 

should stay private. The children then 

decorated their own pants to bring home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English the children have been writing 

sentences about Jack and the Beanstalk. We 

have been focusing on using capital letters, 

finger spaces, full stops and using our phonics 

to sound the words out.  

 

In Art the children explored how artists 

represented the seaside. They then created 

some fantastic seaside paintings using 

watercolours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PE 

There will be a slight change to our PE days 

next term as the children are no longer 

swimming. PE will continue on Thursdays but it 

will also be on a Tuesday morning so can 

children bring in kits on those days and 

remember hair tied back and earrings out on 

those days. 

Information for Parents 
30th October- INSET DAY 

 

6th and 7th December- Nativity 

 

13th December- School trip to Pantomime 

 

15th December- last day of term 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for the first Friday 

back after half term is Blue group (Dhiyaani, 

Harrison, Molly H, Oscar J, Ryan and Eden) 

Please remember children do not have to share 

anything if they do not want to.  

 

We hope you all have a relaxing and fun half 

term and we look forward to seeing you all next 

term. 

 

Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to Eden for 

joining in so enthusiastically 

in every phonics lesson! 


